
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

February 2018 

The LARC General Meeting for February 2018 was held on Wednesday, February 21, at 7PM in 

the Clover Building on the Boulder County Fairgrounds.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Starr Aldrich (N0AES) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM with introductions by those in 

attendance. 

Starr Aldrich gave an update on planning for LARC Fest for next year and asked for volunteers.  

A sheet was passed around for signing up for various activities for the LARCFest days.  The 

event will be held on April 7, 2018 at the Boulder County Fairgrounds as in the past.  Jerry will 

update the Club at each of our General Meeting.  Stay tuned. 

Doug Altman (KE0SI) mentioned there are no activities planned for the next month. 

Ron Schwartz introduced the evening’s speaker, Frank Harris.  Frank gave a very interesting 

presentation on various radio building activities.   

The next General Meeting will be held on March  21, 2018. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM. 

Respectively submitted, 

Starr Aldrich (N0AES), President 

 





 


